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BUPD WELCOME EVERYONE BACK 

Bloomsburg University police want to welcome back all students and 

staff. We look forward to a great semester here at Bloomsburg. 

 

24/7/365 

Bloomsburg University Police want to remind everyone on campus 

that we are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. 

An officer is always available and there is always someone at the 

station to speak with. Just call 570-389-2211 or stop in. 

PARKING REMINDER 

As everyone gets settled in, we would like to remind everyone about 

the parking regulations to avoid any unnecessary parking tickets. 

Check out this link for more information on parking. 

https://www.bloomu.edu/about/maps-transportation-parking 

SPAM 

September is Suicide Prevention Awareness Month (SPAM). 

Remember you can always call or text 988 if you or someone you 

know is struggling or in a crisis. Also, BUPD is always available if you 

need to reach out to someone and we can get you the help you need. 

 

 

The Bloomsburg University Police 

stayed busy over the summer and 

officers attended the following 

trainings: 

• Crime scene operation 

training  

• Defensive tactics training  

• Handcuffing techniques 

training 

• Tazer training  

• Bola wrap training 

• Stop The Bleed 

• ICAT training  

 

The departments Community 

Relations Officers presented 

students with information about 

alcohol awareness and the 

Pennsylvania’s Amenisty Law in 

conjunction with staff from 

Residence Life.  
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